
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Los Angeles Homeless Services Agency (LAHSA) to report to the 
Homelessness and Poverty Committee on the process to distribute travel vouchers to 
homeless individuals to be connected to a legitimate housing opportunity. The report 
should include how the process can be expedited.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2017-18 Budget on May 18, 2017)


